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New vaccination against Respiratory Syncytial Virus 

is now available! 
Respiratory Syncytial Virus known as RSV, is a viral infection that is most common in late 
autumn or early winter. The symptoms are similar to other respiratory viruses, e.g. runny nose, 
cough and fever, but the illness can be very severe and cause breathing problems and 
pneumonia. It is very infectious and easily spreads from one person to another via droplets. 

While RSV can affect anyone, babies and older adults most commonly become very sick and 
may need admission to hospital. 

Vaccines have only recently become available. Currently NSW hospitals are vaccinating 
high risk babies with Beyfortus. 

Arexvy is the vaccine available for adults and is recommended for: 

• All adults aged 75 years
• Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander peoples aged 60 to 74 years
• Adults aged 60 to 74 years with medical conditions that increase their risk of severe

disease due to RSV.

The vaccine is currently not on the National Immunisation program and the cost is about $350. 
(There may be a rebate from private health funds.) 

For more information speak to your GP or nurse 

https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/factsheets/Pages/respiratory-syncytial-virus.aspx
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/immunisation/Pages/nirsevimab-parents-and-carers.aspx
https://ncirs.org.au/ncirs-fact-sheets-faqs-and-other-resources/respiratory-syncytial-virus-rsv-frequently-asked
https://www.facebook.com/riverstonefmp/
https://www.rfmp.com.au/mymedicare-registration/
https://automedsystems.com.au/ams/clinics/1495/riverstone-family-medical-practice-riverstone-2765/doctors/


No last minute bookings please! 
• Don't leave booking your appointments to the last minute. Planning in advance is the key!

Remember to make a list of all you need from the appointment and book an appointment type (short,
long, etc.) which suits your needs.

• We encourage you to please book a Telehealth or Face-to-face consult with your regular doctor if
you have not had an appointment in the past six months or more. You might be due for an important
annual check like Care plan, Health Assessment, Cervical Screening, etc.

International Nurses Day 12th May 

Our nurses are part of the single largest workforce group. They make a real difference to the 
care and experience of our patients, their families and carers. We want to acknowledge their 
compassion, professionalism and commitment and let them know how much we appreciate 
their dedication to the job. 

Thank you Bronwyn, Michelle, Harmony and Emma. 

International Nurses Day is celebrated around the world every year on 12th May, the 
anniversary of Florence Nightingale's birth who was the founder of modern nursing. 

Doctor's Leave 
The following doctors will be on leave over the next month: 



 

Appointments can be booked online by visiting Online Bookings 

 

 

 

 

Practice Hours: Monday to Friday 8am to 6pm, Saturdays 8am to 1pm 
For After Hours Care we recommend the national Home Doctor Service for home visits, 

contact on 13 74 25 (13 SICK) 
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